Regulatory Authority

Government of Pakistan

PUBLI NOTICE

FOR LPG MARKETING COMPANIES/ GENERAL PUBLIC
LESS FILLING OF LPG IN THE CYLINDERS AND
OVERCHARGING OF PRICE

It is for information of the General Public that the LPG Cylinders should be weighed before taking delivery
from the Distributors. The LPG consumers may check the quantity of LPG considering Total Weight of Filled
Cylinder minus Weight of Empty Cylinder as mentioned on each cylinder.

All the LPG Marketing Companies/ Distributors are directed to install accurate Weighing Scales for correct
measurement and also ensure that LPG Cylinders contain markings which are vividly readable by a common

man.

In case any LPG Marketing Company/ Distributor is found involved in less filling or overcharging, it shall be
dealt with in accordance with Rules 18, 19 and 29 of the LPG Rules, 2001.

The General Public may lodge the less filling/ overcharging complaints with OGRA at the below mentioned
address for further necessary action under the aforesaid Rules.

Executive Director
LPG Department
Oil and Gas Regulatory Authority (OGRA),
54-B, Fazal-e-Haq Road, Blue Area, Islamabad,
Ph: 051-9244397, Email: infolpg@ogra.org.pk
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